
Dear Parents 

We have enjoyed another slightly shorter, yet 

never the less busy, week of hard work and         

enjoyment at Laleham Lea this week. 

We continue to honour Our Lady during the 

month of May with prayers and displays across 

the school.  

Our Eco-Council’s hard work continues with Eco 

Codes, displays and other plans in action. We 

are also planning to hold an Eco-Day during this 

term. 

Thank you to Mrs Khan, Ms Harshavardhan, Mr 

Fuentes, Ms Da Rosa and Mrs Ting who have 

taken our Year 4 and 5 Students to the ‘The         

Living Rainforest’ today as part of their Science 

topic. I am sure they will have a fabulous time 

and we look forward to hearing all about it next 

week.  

Our PTA met via Zoom for a well attended and 

very productive meeting on Thursday evening 

with a view to  organising some exciting events 

going forward. Mr Condon’s presentation was 

most helpful; this and brief minutes from the 

meeting will be circulated to all Parents next 

week. The next meeting is in the diary for May 

25th. 

Wishing you all a lovely weekend 

Ms K Barry  

Head Teacher 

 

May 12th  2023 

Tel: 0208 660 3351 Email: secretary@lalehamlea.co.uk Web: www.lalehamlea.co.uk 

 

John 14:15-21  

Jesus said to the disciples, “If you love me you will keep my           

commandments. I shall ask the Father, and he will give you a Helper 

to be with you forever. He will give you the Spirit of Truth. The world 

neither sees nor knows the Spirit, but you know the Spirit, because 

the Spirit is with you, and lives in you. I will not leave you orphaned: 

I will come back to you. In a short time the world will no longer see 

me but you will still see me. Then you will know that I am in my       

Father, and you are in me, and I am in you. Those who receive my 

commandments and keep them are those who love me. Those who 

love me will be loved by my Father. I will love them, and they will 

see me as I truly am.”  



Nursery 

This week Nursery have been looking at the topic 

‘Dinosaurs’. The children have been watching a short clip 

about fossils, they then used some clay to create their own 

‘fossils’. 

The children have been using extended vocabulary and 

learning new words and their meanings including ‘carnivore’ and ‘herbivore’. 

Nursery have also been reinforcing their Maths’ skills by matching number and quantity. 

Eco Committee 

Our Eco Committee board is almost          

complete with Eco-Codes, rules and            

promises written by Students to help make 

our planet a cleaner and 

safer place.  

Reception 

As part of our Fairy Tale topic, Reception 

Class has been enjoying the story of The 

Three Little Pigs. We had a lot of fun taking 

turns to act out the story, and also drew 

some amazing pictures of the Pigs' houses. 

In Maths we have been measuring using 

non-standard units of measure, learning 

about the 100 square, and continued with 

our number bonds to ten and beyond.  

Reception 

Well done to our        

Reception student 

who took part in 

the                               

‘Lidl Mudder’ 1K        

assault course on 

7th May  in Henley 

on Thames.  



Year 1 

In RE, the children in Year 1 made 

some beautiful stained glass window 

posters to celebrate Mary in the 

month of May.  

Year 3 

As part of their Science topic of 

‘Rivers’ Year 3 have written their 

own descriptive River poems 

this week.  

Year 2 

Year 2 have been discussing the 

King's Coronation and the 

events that took place over the 

weekend.  

They have written their own  

detailed newspaper reports 

about the Coronation which 

they are  very proud of.   



Year 6 

In Art Year 6 have been working 

hard starting to create some         

amazing props for the Junior         

Summer Production of ‘Robin and 

the Sherwood Hoodies’.  

Year 5 

Year 5 made these colourful posters 

this week for our Eco-Council that will 

form part of our new Eco-School        

display. 

Year 4 

This week Year 4 have written beautiful 

prayers in honour of Our Lady. 

Dates for your Diary 

 PTA Zoom May 25th 

 Eco Day June 9th 

 Sports’ Day June 14th 

 Junior Play and Prize Giving June 26th 

2pm 

 EYFS/KS1 Plays  June 29th 

 Moving Up Morning  June 30th 

 End of Term  July 7th 12.15pm 



 

Well done to our Rugby Superstar who won all of these medals over the 

course of last season with Warlingham Under 7s Rugby. 

Stars & Hearts of the week 


